
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  February 5, 2019      
 
RE: Administrative Hearing for 804 Catherine Street 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
On November 8, 2018, building inspectors informed my office that a tree 
had been improperly trimmed at a property they were inspecting (pool 
installation). Information collected determined that the pool contractor was 
not involved in the improperly and unauthorized tree trimming.  A site 
inspection documented numerous cut branches on the ground and two 
Spanish speaking gentlemen cleaning the yard.  Due to a language barrier, 
no information was collected from these two gentlemen. 
 
Contact was made with Mary Rando, property owner, who stated that her 
husband hired the men to clean the yard.  She was informed of the 
violation and an administrative hearing notice was sent. 
 

       



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


